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Dear brothers in Christ, it is an honor to be able to present my 

prayer letter for the month of October. God has been so good 

in giving us the opportunity to work in a ministry where the 

need is seen.

This month we have not had many new things, but instead 

have been working hard at the normal ministry activities like 

evangelism and discipleship, but we have been content that the 

small remnant seen in the church is following the Lord with 

hearts willing to learn and get involved in the service of the 

church. 

Some brothers are now participating as Sunday School 

teachers, as we know that we must build each other up fully in 

the word of God. Our families are something valuable to this 

ministry as it is a chain that the youth follow and the children 

can see through the examples. 

We keep going because the island has the necessity of the 

Gospel. There are many people that are confused by religion 

and are just looking for the truth. Satan has put a blindfold that 

does not allow them to see the truth. Sadly, we Christians today 

have become comfortable living with customs and traditions 

and are not maintaining a relationship with a testimony for the 

Lord. 



The school is having some problems with a teacher shortage, 

and operating without all the parts we need has been 

difficulty. This ministry has been a blessing and the enemy 

wants to see it destroyed, but we know that God is faithful to 

supply our needs. 

In these moments, the teachers and myself continue working 

in the school so it can stay active, even if it means more work. 

My work as assistant pastor and teacher of the school is of 

great help to various ministries, but we plead with the Lord 

that He sends more workers to the ministry. Many of the 

families that have continued in the church know that the 

school was the hook that got them into church and helped 

them know the Lord. 

Please help us to pray for the needs of the church and the 

school because it has been a challenge not just for me but for 

all those that are serving here in Roatan, Honduras. 

I am excited that within a few months I will be getting married, 

and I will have a wife supporting me in the ministry. I know 

that Madelyn is a gift to my life; God has been good to me, and 

I am thankful. 



Prayers requests:

1. For souls saved and baptized. 

2. For the teachers.

3. For the plans for our wedding. 

4. For more brothers to get prepared for serving in the ministry.

Again, that you to each of you for being part of my life. Your support 

and above all your prayers keep me going in this country that God has 

put me. I desire that God blesses you and to supply your needs of your 

families and ministries. 

A cordial greeting from your servant, 

 Moises Escobar.
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